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The existing car parking space at the Railway Station at LISAROW 2250 is far too small for the 
number of commuters using this station. 

A much larger area is needed to cope with the frustrated drivers that cannot leave their car there. 

 My suggestion is to develop the vacant land at the intersection of The Pacific Highway and 
Chamberlain Road (opposite the Station) or, along the northern side if the railway line. 

 Sincerely, 

 Brian Goodey 
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